
To Whom It May Concern,

I'm writing to recommend Jay Sahasrabudhe. He was employed by the Office of Global 
Services at Northeastern University in the fall semester of 2020 as a Global Student Mentor 
and was my direct report. He was a pleasure to work with! I was immediately impressed by his 
enthusiasm and intuition.  The functions of this mentoring program require mentors to take 
on management of their own group; Jay was very reliable due to his self-motivation. He made 
excellent contributions during our additional training/development sessions as well. I 
sincerely appreciated his feedback as we continue to develop this program. Overall, he is a 
sharp individual!

I can highly recommend Jay for the opportunity you have available. He has a bright future in 
project engineering!

If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Warm Regards,

Merideth Stroh

Program Manager
Northeastern University
m.stroh@northeastern.edu
617-373-6832




